
 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Addendum to Staffing Policies 

The Trust is committed to reducing the spread of Coronavirus, safeguarding the welfare of our 

employees and pupils whilst continuing to extend provision to our pupils in line with government 

guidance. The Trust has a risk assessment in place in relation to the wider opening of the School/s 

which is reviewed on an ongoing basis. 

The Trust/School does not believe it is necessary to undertake a review of all the current staffing 

policies or make any permanent amendments to policies. However, when the Trust is taking action in 

line with one of the HR policies the impact of coronavirus will be taken into consideration.  

The Trust/School will request appropriate medical evidence from individuals of any medical reason 

that they should not attend work.  

 

 


